
 
 

Republic of the Philippines 

CITY OF NAGA 
J. Miranda Ave., Concepcion Pequeña, Naga City 4400 

BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE (BAC) 

 
BID BULLETIN 

 

RESCHEDULING OF PRE-BID CONFERENCE FROM JANUARY 29, 2025, TO 

JANUARY 30, 2025 DUE TO THE DECLARED SPECIAL NON-WORKING 

HOLIDAY 

 

To all Prospective Bidders: 

 

This is to inform you that the scheduled Pre-Bid Conference for the procurement of  

 

1. Improvement of Power Supply St. Isidore Village, Sitio Soriano, San Isidro, 

Naga City with Contract Reference No. 007901-2024-01 

2. Road Concreting Alley’s 7, 8, 9, and 10 Uswag Balatas, Naga City with 

Contract Reference No. 007901-0000-00 

 

originally set on January 29, 2025, is hereby rescheduled to January 30, 2025 due to 

the declaration of a public holiday. 

 

The revised details are as follows: 

 

• Activity: Pre-Bid Conference 

• Original Date: January 29, 2025 

• New Date: January 30, 2025 

• Time: 3:00 PM  

• Venue: Procurement Office, Main Building, City Hall 

 

All other instructions and provisions stated in the original bidding documents remain 

unchanged. Prospective bidders are reminded to regularly check for any further 

announcements or clarifications regarding this procurement activity.  For inquiries or 

further assistance, you may contact the Bids and Awards Committee (BAC) Secretariat 

through the following: 

 

• Email: ncib@naga,gov.ph, ansel.mano@naga.gov.ph 

• Contact Number: 0917 322 8225 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused by this rescheduling and thank you for your 

understanding. 

 

Issued this 22nd day of January 2025, at Naga City. 

 

FOR THE BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE: 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

REUEL M. OLIVER 

Chairperson, BAC 
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